
Summer Meeting 2022 
After a break of 2 years, this year’s Summer Meeting was held at Beaconsfield GC with 76 ladies playing in a 4-ball 
alliance with the best of 2 scores to count. We were blessed with a beautiful sunny day and enjoyed baked delights 
by the Beaconsfield ladies at the Halfway Hut. Janet’s husband navigated a Pimms buggy around the Course and 
treated all the ladies to a welcome break. We were warmly hosted by Beaconsfield GC and were entertained to a 
very enjoyable lunch before our Captain, Janet presented the prizes. The results were: 

 

 
 
 
1st Place with 93 points from Gerrards Cross GC 
 
Sue Hughes, County Captain – Janet Beal, Jackie Vickers, 
Suan Loh, Tracie Porter 

 

 
 

 
 
 
2nd Place with 92 points from Woburn GC 
 
Fiona Lewellyn, Sue Davis, Susanna Mitterer, County 
Captain – Janet Beal, Sheila Harrison 

 

  
Nearest the pin in 2 on the 15th 
Helen Mines (Beaconsfield GC)  

with County Captain – Janet Beal 

Nearest the pin in 2 on the 18th 
Ingrid Creighton (Beaconsfield GC) 
With County Captain – Janet Beal 

 


